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Lou Cohen Earns Pro Bono Advocacy Award
2000-04-20

At a luncheon in Los Angeles on April 5, Lou Cohen accepted the ACLU Foundation of Southern
California's Pro Bono Advocacy Award for the year 2000. The award recognizes the significance of
the firm's Supreme Court brief in Anderson v. Roe (later renamed Saenz v. Roe), the California

welfare-residency case.
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